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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   

Check Our Recent Interview  
Ben Spratling, Voice of the 
Voiceless -- upcoming Safe 
Exit Summit Conference 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/  

News From Around PA 
A review of Planned 
Parenthood facilities in 
Pennsylvania has found no 
evidence of wrongdoing, the 
State Health Department 
announced. 

Bills to add "sexual 
orientation and gender 
identity or expression" to the 
PA Human Relations Act 
have been reintroduced.  
New tactic is to call it the 
"Pennsylvania Fairness Act." 

Despite charges that he 
illegally spied on colleagues' 
emails, the head of PA 
Attorney General Kathleen  
Kane's security detail will 
remain on the job. 

Governor Wolf has called on 
Attorney General Kathleen 
Kane to step down after 
criminal charges against her 
were filed. 

Three PA universities made 
the top 15 party schools for 
2015, according to The 
Princeton Review.  They are 
Bucknell University - 4th, 
Lehigh University - 11th, and 
Penn State -- 13th.  

News from National Scene 
Chaplain David Wells was 
told he could either sign a 
state-mandated document 
promising to never tell 
inmates that homosexuality 
is “sinful” or else the 
Kentucky Department of 
Juvenile Justice would 
revoke his credentials.  He 
could not sign the document 
and the KY Dept. of Juvenile 
Justice revoked his volunteer 
credentials as an ordained 
minister – ending 13 years of 
ministry to underage inmates 

The Evelyn & Walter Haas, Jr. 
Fund, the Gill Foundation, 
the Proteus Fund, the David 
Bohnett Foundation, the 
Arcus Foundation, and the 
Ford Foundation have 
contributed $4.8 million to 
the cause of suppressing 
religious rights by forcing 
religious organizations to 
accept same sex “marriage.” 

Defense Secretary Ash Carter 
announced the formation of 
a working group tasked with 

looking at whether 
transgender troops can 
serve openly.  Carter called 
the ban on transgender 
service members "outdated"  
saying it distracted from the 
military's "core missions." 

Wheaton College will stop 
providing student health 
insurance because they 
refuse — for religious 
reasons — to abide by 
the contraception provisions 
mandated under Obamacare. 

Hope College in Holland, MI, 
which is affiliated with 
the Reformed Church in 
America and Belmont 
University, a 
nondenominational school in 
Nashville, TN, have extended 
employment benefits to 
same-sex couples. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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